
From:   Kendall Marshall   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   August 20, 2015

Subject:   FCC File No. 0354-EX-RR-2015
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

See response from Our Lockheed constituent.

From: Gelzer, Duane   
Sent: Thursday, August 20, 2015 9:33 AM
To: Lunenfeld, Jonathan D
Subject: RE: EXTERNAL: FCC File No. 0354-EX-RR-2015-Lockheed Martin Sippican, Inc.

Thanks Jonathan,
This does not involve any use of satellites.

Regards,
-Duane-


